
TIBETAN CHILDREN’S VILLAGE SCHOOL, SUJA (BIR) 
COMPLETION REPORT 

 
 

Project Title:    Installation of fire extinguishers 
Project Location:   School auditorium 
                                     Library 
                                     Science lab 
                                     Computer room 
                                     Language room 
                                     Staff room 
                                     Classroom block 
                                     Kitchen 
                                     Dispensary 
                                     Office 
Total Expenditure:   INR 150,000/- 
Project Sponsor:   Pour Toi Du Monde, France  
 
Brief Report: 
 
The installation of fire extinguishers in different buildings of the school has proved to be very 
beneficial to the school as it provides safety from fire which mainly arises from spark of light or 
short circuit in the electricity especially during monsoon. The realization of the project also 
fulfills the mandatory requirement of the Central Board of Secondary Education (C.B.S.E.) for 
the school to be upgraded to class XI and XII.  The school provided education only up to class X 
and from March 24, 2013, it got upgraded to plus two level (senior secondary school).    
 
Details of the fire extinguishers: 

S.No Type of Extinguishers Capacity Quantity 
1 CO2 4.5 Kg 3 pcs. 
2 CO2 2 Kg 6 pcs. 
3 ABC 

Dry Powder  
Stored Pressure 

6 Kg 19 pcs. 

TOTAL 28 Pcs. 
 
Financial Situation: 
We have received from “Pour Toi Du Monde” a generous funding support of Rs. 177,500/- 
(Euro 2,500) on 13th December 2012 for this project.  There is an actual expenditure of Rs. 
150,000/- and a balance of Rs. 27,500/-.  If the donors approve, we propose to use the balance 
money to meet the cost of maintenance of these fire extinguishers in the years ahead.   



Images of the installation: 
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Senior Resource Room 

 
Conclusion:  
We are most thankful to all members of “Pour Toi Du Monde” for helping us meet the costs of 
the fire extinguishers.  The successful implementation of the project has not only helped us in 
fulfilling the stated requirements but also in providing a safe school environment for our 
children.   
 
THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THE GREAT SUPPORT! 
 
 
Sonam Sichoe (Mr.) 
Director  


